
8/14/08 
 
 
 
 
Alderman DeHahn would like a communication put in to council requesting the consideration of 
hiring a consultant to investigate the efficacy and cost of establishing a quiet zone for railroad 
crossings for streets intersecting with the railroad tracks that run parallel to Douglas Avenue in 
anticipation of increased railroad traffic in conjunction with the expansion of the Oak Creek power 
plant. 

 


